
Project Update: August 2017 

 

Just to keep you posted that recently (10th August, 2017) a small ceremony was 

conducted in the project villages to hand over beehives to the new beekeeping 

groups. The District Beekeeping Focal person (Beekeeping Officer) handed over the 

beehives on behalf of the rest of the project team. The ceremony was attended by 

the new group members and it was colourful. Members were really impressed. They 

appreciated and promised to work hard to ensure proper management of the 

beehives for the intended project objectives. 

 

 
Picture 1a & 1b: Beekeeping officer (focal person) handing over beehives to the 

group members at Kimbo village 

 

 
Picture 2: The Beekeeping officer (focal person) making some remarks during handing 

over ceremony 



 

 

 

 
Picture 3a & 3b & c:  With smiling faces, group members in a picture after receiving 

their allocation of five beehives 


